From: Greg Best [mailto:gbconsulting@kc.rr.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 06, 2013 11:37 AM

To: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: NEW FLASH CUT APPLICATION FOR KVVB

Hi Hossein,

The new flash cut application for KVVB has been created and filed with number 20130107AAF. The
application engineering section requests dismissal of the old flash cut application 20120510ACM so this is an
extra note to let you know to dismiss that application. The client understands that the new app will have to
go back to Mexico for coordination.

Regards,
Greg

Greg Best, PE

9223 N.Manning Avenue
Kansas City, MO 64157
816-792-2913 (O)
719-237-9519 (C)



